
 

 
Attn: Jeanine Townsend, Clerk of the Board 

                    State Water Resources Control Board 

 

It is my understanding the Water Board set out guidelines in 2010 identifying the 

proportion of natural water flows needed to support natural and human needs in the Delta. 

I also understand a disproportionate amount of water is being diverted from the San 

Joaquin River system for human needs at the expense of the natural needs. 

 

I urge you to take a broad view and consider the full value of nature and give it a fair 

allocation of water. In my view, killing off nature in one form or another has never turned 

out well for mankind.  I urge you to look at the real efforts being taken for more efficient 

use of water allocated to human needs. 

 

In the upcoming hearings to update the Bay Delta Water Quality Control Plan please take 

a broad view. Humans are the only ones voting here.  

 

Jon Brommeland 

1874 Sweetwater Ct. 

Cool, Ca. 95614 

 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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